PHONE 887-1191 « BOX 1569 * CARLSBAD, NEW MEXICO 88220
Mayor — Walter Gerrells City Administrator — Claude Tabor

October 12, 1979

Mr. Roger E. Yarbro

Attorney at Law

McCormick and Forbes

P. O. Box 1718

Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220

Re: Brine Well

Dear Ernie:

This is to advise you that the brine well B & E, Inc., is proposing to
drill within the City limits is in an area that is zoned to allow brine
water sales.

Mr. Tom Wetterhus, inspector for the City, should be contacted prior
to commencing drilling.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Yours very truly,

(g —

Claude F. Tabor
City Administrator

CFT:vg

ce: B & E, Inc.



